Cuyahoga Falls City Council
Minutes of the Public Affairs Committee Meeting
June 20, 2011

Members; Mark lhasz, Chair
Kathy Hummel
Jeff lula

Mrs. Hummel called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. All members were present.
The minutes from the June 6, 2011 Committee meeting were approved as submitted

L egislation Discussed:
Temp. Ord. B-65

Discussion

Temp. Ord. B-65
An ordinance amending the Traffic Control File by providing for installation of various traffic control
devices, and declaring an emergency.

Mr. Demasi stated the Traffic Committee met and is recommending four changes. The first would
prohibit parking on the north side of Woodridge Drive and will also continue the current parking
prohibition on the south side from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. school days. The second would prohibit parking
on the even side of 15" Street between the addresses of 2546 and 2528 from 7:00 am. to 4:00 p.m.
Monday through Friday so City sanitation and emergency vehicles can negotiate the street easier. The
third would prohibit parking on Hudson Drive from 2884 Hudson Drive to Grove Avenue. This area is
across from the dance studio, and the overflow parking makes it difficult for someone on Grove to see
when attempting to turn onto Hudson. The fourth would prohibit parking on the east side of 20" Street
from Chestnut Blvd. to Sackett Ave. between 7:00 p.m. to 7:00 am. This will help prevent patrons of
businesses on that section of State Road from parking in this area. Mr. |hasz added that petitions were
sent out and the majority of residents werein approval.

Mrs. Hummel moved to bring out B-65 with a favorable recommendation, second by Mr. lula. Maotion
passed (3-0).

Meeting adjourned at 6:48 p.m.



